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NORTH EAST TEXAS REGIONAL MOBILITY AUTHORITY 
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

OF 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS TO PROVIDE 

UNDERWRITING SERVICES 
 
The North East Texas Regional Mobility Authority (“NET RMA”), a political subdivision of the 
State of Texas, is requesting Requests for Qualifications (RFQ) from investment banking firms 
interested in providing the NET RMA with underwriting services in connection with the 
proposed financing of projects which the NET RMA may elect to execute during the term of the 
engagement.  It is the intent of the NET RMA to select and designate a pool of investment 
banking firms from which to assign firms, as needed, to underwrite financings or provide other 
debt management related services. 
 
The RFQ will be available on or about January 11, 2016.  Copies may be obtained electronically 
from the website of the NET RMA at www.netrma.org, or by contacting the NET RMA at 903-
630-7447.  Periodic updates, addenda, and clarifications may be posted on the NET RMA 
website, and interested parties are responsible for monitoring the website accordingly.  Final 
proposals must be received in the offices of the NET RMA, located at 909 ESE Loop 323, Ste 
520, Tyler, Texas 75701, by 3:00 p.m., C.S.T., January 26, 2016, to be eligible for 
consideration.  
 

The final selection of firms for inclusion in the pool, if any, will be made by the NET RMA 
Board of Directors.   

 


